
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Kea School Friends are excited to kick off a new year of events with the Funky School Disco! The 
ever popular disco will be held on Thursday 13th February in the school hall and, as usual, there will 
be games, dancing and prizes.  
 
Disco times: 
Infants (year F,1&2) - 5-5.45pm 
Juniors (year 3,4,5&6) 6-7pm 
 
Entrance fee is £3 per child or £5 per family. This is payable in cash on the night. We will also be 
selling glow necklaces and other glowing items from 50p at the entrance.  
 
There will be no breaks at the disco so please ensure children bring a named water bottle with them 
to keep hydrated!  
 
If there are any parents that wish to stay during the disco, KSF will be setting up an adult chill out 
room in one of the classrooms where we will serve hot drinks and cake.  
 
Finally, if your child is being collected by someone else or if your contact details on this night will be 
different to those held with the school, please complete the slip below and bring with your child at 
the start of the disco.  
 
Any questions please ask a rep, otherwise we look forward to seeing the children on the night!  
 
Many Thanks  
KSF Team 
 
 
………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Alternative pick up arrangements: 
Child ……………………..………………………………………………………….. 
Year ……………………………………………………………..………………….. 
Person collecting …………………………………………..……………. 
 
 
Emergency contact details (if different to those held by school) 
Name ………………………………………………………….……………………. 
Number…………………………………………………………….…………………. 


